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TERM DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 1st May - Bank Holiday 
Monday 8th May—Coronation Bank Holiday 
Monday 29th May—Friday 2nd June—Half term 
Monday 24th July-Tuesday 25th July—School closed to pupils 
Wednesday 26th July—Summer Holidays 
 
 
 

 

Dinners: (www.parentpay.com) 

The menu this week is week 3 

 

Our 4Rs are: 
Resilience, 

Reflectiveness, 

Resourcefulness, 

Relationships.  

  

BEAMS OF THE WEEK 

FISTRAL— Carson for focusing on his learning 

CRANTOCK— Evie W for amazing handwriting!  

LAMORNA— Raisa for trying hard with her writing 

MAENPORTH— Mia C for an excellent attitude towards her learning  

GODREVY— Bailey for being really resilient in his writing  

PORTHMEOR— Emily M for her consistently positive attitude to 

learning and always taking part  

PORTHCURNO— Kian F for being a caring and considerate member of 

the class 

SWANPOOL— India for settling in well and joining in with class 

discussions 

CADGWITH— Conor for perseverance with developing tennis skills  

POLZEATH— Max for great art work and helping in the class  

HARLYN— Jack W for being incredibly focused, and working really hard 

PERRANUTHNOE— River for always asking questions, furthering his 

own understanding and searching for fascinating things to learn about 

GWENVOR— Mason T for dedication to rugby and incredible effort in 

SATs preparation 

KYNANCE— Tilly for working so hard to stretch her learning in maths.  
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CONTACT DETAILS 

 

It is very important that we have the correct contact details for parents/

carers. We need to have a minimum of 3 contacts per child please. 

If you have moved house or changed your number please contact the office to 

let us know either by text, class dojo or email. Thank you. 

 

 

PARKING  

 

Please can parents refrain from parking or turning around in the access road or 

in the staff car park leading to the main reception, this is STAFF ONLY parking 

and unfortunately staff are finding it difficult to park which ultimately will delay 

them being in class to look after your child. 

WE ARE A CASHLESS SYSTEM AND MONEY NEEDS TO 
BE PAID ONLINE 

 

Please make sure your child’s dinner money account is topped up with credit at the beginning of the week. 

We can send you a reminder password or print a barcode for you to pay cash at a pay point if preferred. 

If your child is in arrears you will need to provide them with a packed lunch. 

HOW IT WORKS: 

In the morning your child will order a school dinner at registration time. 

When they collect it from the canteen they will be marked off on the dinner list.  

The office will deduct £2.41 from their account. 

 

If you have any questions regarding school money please 
contact the office. 
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Thank you for the support so far, we are really excited about the Rainbow Raffle for Trevithick 
Day, our biggest fund raiser to date. 

Over the next couple of days please bring in your final donations, filled out Raffle stubs and cash. 

Any tickets you haven't sold are still very important, please return these so we can sell these on 
the day. 

Finally the PTFA really need your help to run the stall, could you spare just an hour or two on the 
day? 


